
 

MICHAEL J. POLLICITA SCHOLARSHIP FUND 

The Michael J. Pollicita Scholarship Fund was established by Dr. and Mrs. James Pollicita in memory of their 

son, Michael, who passed away at the age of 4 ½ from a rare genetic liver disorder. Michael was a student 

at the Westover Preparatory School and his mother Kathy was the former President of The Colonial 

Foundation. The fund helps families who experience a temporary financial emergency with short-term 

scholarships so their children may continue their education at Colonial Schools. 

For scholarship consideration, please complete the following information and return completed to:  

Community First Solutions Development Office 
Attention:  Rhonda Huber, Executive Vice President Corporate Strategy 

230 Ludlow Avenue • Hamilton, Ohio 45011 

 
Name of Child: 
 
 

How long has your child attended Colonial Schools? 
 
 

What class is your child enrolled in? 
 
 

Do you have any other children currently enrolled in Colonial Schools?  If so, please list their names and class. 
 
 

What is the dollar amount you are requesting for the scholarship? 
 
 

Please use the space below to describe your current situation and why the scholarship is necessary at this 
time.  You may use a separate sheet if necessary.  All information is kept confidential. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

To the best of my knowledge, all information contained in this application is correct. 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Signature of Parent or Guardian                                                                                                                  Date 


